

THE ASSEMBLY STATE OF NEW YORK ALBANY

Room 202 Legislative Office Building Albany, New York 12248 (518) 455-4218

December 17, 2013

Dear Elena Sassower:

Your letter dated December 16, 2013 was received on that date.

You wanted to know whether the documents we furnished will be posted on the Assembly website as no certifications were included, and also not included were the Legislature's "fringe benefits cost" for fiscal year 2014 - 2015.

Please note that no additional records exist.

Sincerely, Robin Marilla